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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

 
Date:  August 3, 2022 

From:   Rob Zuber               RDZ 

To:  M-1987-092 File 

 

Subject: B&G Stone (Permit No. M-1987-092) 

  Corrective action related to retained water  

 
 
The Division’s report from an inspection conducted on February 15, 2022 noted a problem for retained water 

without approval from the Division of Water Resources. The following photograph and letter from Raul 
Vasquez were sent via email on August 3, 2022.  The photograph shows that the pit is empty of water, and the 
letter states a commitment to continue to keep the pit dry.   
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